
THAT THE REQUEST BY TRACY DIEHL, REPRESENTING DOUBLE TREE HOTELS BY HILTON, 
SEEKING AN AMENDMENT TO THE GASLIGHT POINTE MIXED USE PLANNED DEVELOPMENT 
TO REESTABLISH OFF-PREMISES SIGNAGE AT 25 GASLIGHT DRIVE (GASLIGHT POINTE 
PARKING GARAGE) BE APPROVED, SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: 
 

a. That plans presented to the Plan Commission at the September 28, 2016 meeting be 

approved subject to the conditions contained herein. 

b. That all codes and ordinances be complied with and required permits acquired, unless 
otherwise excepted herein. 

c. That this approval is limited to only the ground sign in a reduced size with increased height, 
with final plans to be submitted for review and approval. 

d. That final design of this sign be approved by the Downtown Area Design Review Commission, 
and that representatives of Double Tree by Hilton work with staff of the Parking and Transit 
Commission to execute all appropriate agreements. 

e. That this permit is subject to review by the Plan Commission for compliance with the listed 
conditions. 

f. That no minor changes be made from the conditions of this permit without the approval of the 
Plan Commission, and no major changes shall be made from the conditions of the permit 
without the approval of the Common Council. 

 
 
 
 
 


